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October 18, 2023 

Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
Underground Safety Board 
715 P St., 20th Floor. 
Sacramento, California 95814 

Regarding: Case NO: C223470004 Ticket A222840118-00A 

Dear Underground Safety Board, 

Our response is No Contest to ticket A222840118-00A. 

We have confirmed Ticket A222840118- the one on East E St. and Lecouvre Ave., this one was 
a no conflict that Eric marked out but an electronic positive response was not sent out. 

Paramount Pipeline LLC has agreed to attend the training recommended. 

We will be moving to another system that will correct this in the future and be in compliance. 

Eric Dorn 

14700 Downey Avenue, Suite 100, Paramount, CA 90723 
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